
Delegation of
Authority 

The Texas Department of State Health Services will now require a Delegation
of Authority for all future Radiation Safety Officer amendment requests, new
License applications, and Transfer of Control applications. 

The Delegation of Authority acknowledges the responsibilities of a Radiation
Safety Officer detailed in Title 25 Texas Administrative Code Section
289.252(f)(3), and gives the RSO the authority necessary to meet those
responsibilities. The form must be signed by a Management Representative
and the RSO. 

General License Acknowledgements and Industrial X-Ray Registrations do not
require a Delegation of Authority.

If you have any questions or concerns, call (281) 338-2133 to speak with one
of our Radiation Safety Consultants or reply to this email. 

Suntrac offers sealed source leak testing, meter calibration, repair and sales,
personnel radiation monitoring (dosimetry), and radiation safety training. Please

visit www.suntrac.com for more information on additional services, or give us a call at 281-
338-2133.
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